THE COMPASS

Southern Road Primary School Newsletter

Headteacher's Update Friday 22nd March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Well it has been another action packed week at Southern Road Primary School with so many exciting things
happening. Firstly we would like to say a huge thank you to all of those who attended the Parent Consultation
Meetings either in person or online. It is so beneficial to your child’s academic progress when parents and the
teachers are able to discuss together areas of strength and any points for improvement that can be worked on at
home, so thank you all very much for participating. We had huge response to our parent survey it is always welcoming
to hear such overwhelmingly positive comments. We will share an overview of the responses after the Easter holidays.
There is still time to complete it if you haven't already done so, the link is on page 4.

On Tuesday we also had the Cross Country event which took place over on the field. Again the turn out of our parents
was excellent and the way that you cheered the children on, really helped them to persevere no matter how hard they
found it,

We have our PTA' first event on Monday, a pre-loved uniform sale, this will be in the playground at 3pm. Please do
have a look and see if there is anything that you like.

Please remember that school finishes for children at 1.15pm on Thursday 28th March and we hope everyone has a
relaxing break.

As ever we thank you for your support and hope that you have a wonderful weekend!
Ms Lawrence & Ms Yearnshire
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Dates for Diaries

Monday 25th March

Pre-loved uniform sale, 3.00pm

TH E COM PASS Southern Road Primary School Newsletter

Key Information:

SCHOOL CLOSURES
Thursday 28th March, School will close at 1:15pm for all

children.
Thursday 2nd of May, School will be closed for polling day

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS
Thursday 28th March Extra CuIITic:uJaxj Ciubs have ﬁnished and a new set of clubs
for next term will be offered in the new term.
Last Day of Term.
(School closes at 1.15pm) SMART CLUB
please remember to book 4 days in advarnice, the system will
Friday 29th March - no longer allow you to book after this time. This means that
Friday 12th April your child will not have a place and be unable to attend.
Spring Break
There will be no Smart club on the last day of term.
Thursday 2nd May

Term dates for next year are available on our school
A website.

School closed for polling day

A CONTACT DETAILS
Bl IF your contact details have changed please can you update
the school office. It i8 really important we have up to date
telephone numbers so that we can reach you during the
school day in case of an emergency. You can email

info@southernroadprimarv.com with any changes to address

or telephone number. Many thanks.

Qur Toddler group runs

Fundraising QR Code

Southern Rood Primary Schoaol - E13

on Tuesdays at 9am till

Tlam. Come to the main

office and Ms Henna will

collect you. There is a

50p charge for a hot
drink, fruit and milk for
children.

If you haven't already please sign up to our
fundraising page. This can be used to earn school
funds when you do any online shopping. Scan the
code below using your smartphone to get started.

Contact:
0208 471 9048
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Friends of Southern Road
Southern Road Primary School Parents and Teachers Association

BECAUSE
IT'S FUN?

SUPPORT

THE SCHOOL
The PTA is vital to the
success of the school. Funds raised
enrich your child's learning and make
every student’s experience better. Be

part of

the group that pays for the
playground your child loves
or funds the library that's

their favourite place
to be.

BE BETTER
CONNECTED
with the
ff. If you're
the PTA is

The home of school fundrasing

CHANGE
SCHOOL FOR

THE BETTER IT'S TOTALLY
Have your say on Imporiant FLEXIBLE
decisions, Work with the school and \:thelher ﬂmﬁ;ﬂ!l—ﬁ:&ﬁ“
other parents to see where parent or wol 9 nine s
improveiments can be made anyone can get involved. It's less
commitment than you think, and you

and implement them
Directly Influence the
experience of your
child and hundreds
of others

don't always have to attend meetings,
Small jobs such as designing
a poster, distributing letters
or running a stall keep
everything running
smoothly.
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IMPROVE
YOUR CHILD'S LEARNING
Studies show that children whose

parents are involved in their
education do better in school

NEW SKILLS
mmmm
“can bring to the PTA, but you can also
learn new skills by trading with others.

Engaging with the PTA shows your

hildren’s ed ti i tant t Ll ] L M
children’s education is important to 2y s £
recipe? Not sure how to design a
you. Play your poster? Want to hone your public
part in improving the speaking
school and watch skills? You can do it with

them

the suppart of the

THE PTA

A PTA is a Parent Teacher Association, an organisation with a mission to make |
the school a better place for children to learn. They can help to raise vital funds
which are then spent on improving children’s educatmn. We are stlll looking for
members, if you wish to be involved please email in :

for more information.



